By electronic mail and first class mail

March 31, 2020

Mr. Bert Lumbreras City Manager City of San Marcos 630 East Hopkins Street San Marcos, Texas 78666

Re:

Second Five Year Extension/ Fourth Amendment of the Service Contract for Water Treatment Facilities Operation and Asset Management between the City of San Marcos, Texas and the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority

Dear Mr. Lumbreras:

The Service Contract for Water Treatment Facilities Operation and Asset Management between the City of San Marcos, Texas and the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority, dated September 20, 2005 (the Service Contract or Contract), was extended in 2015, but is now set to expire on December 16, 2020. GBRA proposes that the Service Contract be extended for an additional five (5) years to expire on December 16, 2025, as contemplated in Section 3.2 of the Contract. We propose that the terms of the Service Contract, as amended to date, remain in full force and effect during the 2020-2025 Extension Period.

If the City is in agreement, we would ask that a duly authorized representative of the City sign below and return to me. If the City does not wish to extend the Service Contract, we ask that the City notify GBRA at least 90 days prior to the current expiration date of the Contract by sending notice as provided in the Contract.

If you have any questions or comments, please let us know.

Sincerely yours,	AGREED: City of San Marcos
Hall	
Kevin Patteson	
General Manager/CEO	Printed Name:
Approved Legal	Title:
Malo	Date:

cc:

Mr. Joe Pantalion, Assistant City Manager

Mr. Tom Taggart, Public Services Director

Mr. John Clack, Assistant Public Services Director



Main Office: 933 East Court Street \sim Seguin, Texas 78155 830-379-5822 \sim 800-413-4130 \sim 830-379-9718 fax \sim www.gbra.org